

TERM 4 I THURSDAY 5 DECEMBER 2019



AMEB EXAM RESULTS

A number of our students who have private music lessons at the College have sat external music exams recently on their instrument through the AMEB (Australian Music Examinations Board).

Many of these students have received exceptional results for their efforts. Congratulations to these students and their tutors for guiding them through their musical development. These students are:

- Elaine W (Yr 6) Grade 3 A
- Stratos D (Yr 6) Grade 2 A
- Paul D (Yr 4) Grade 1 B+
- Hannah H (Yr 4) Preliminary B+
- Abigail R (Yr 4) Preliminary B+
- Anne B (Yr 6) Grade 2 B
- Menelaos D (Yr 2) Preliminary B
- Tim W (Yr 6) Grade 2 A
- Matthew P (Yr 7) Grade 2 B+
- Chelsea S (Yr 5) Grade 1 B+
- Argun N (Yr 6) Grade 3 A
- Elizabeth S (Yr 2) Preliminary A

Mr Byron Mark

Director of Ensembles